
1st May 2020 

 

Hi Juniper, 

 

I hope you are all well and have had a good week. I have 

enjoyed reading some of your work and comments on purple 

mash and enjoy seeing some of the interesting animations 

you have produced. Lots of you are making really good use 

of purple mash which is great to see. If you get a chance, it 

might be worth looking at some of the software on which I 

have not used in 2dos. For example, you can make your own 

quizzes and games using 2 Do it Yourself and 3DIY. You can 

also create your own music using the music and sound 

software. Finally, you can improve your typing speed and 

accuracy using 2 type. This is quite useful as it will help 

some of you make less typing errors in the work you are 

submitting. I am looking forward to seeing your information 

texts which you have been working on this week. I have so 

far seen one via e-mail. I have also seen a really impressive 

video on Oceans via e-mail showing amazing effort. Well 

done with all the efforts you are all making! It is good to 

see so many of you keeping busy and productive.   

 

Next week I have set you some work related to VE day and 

I hope many of you will mark this important event next 

Friday when it is a special bank holiday. I am going to have a 



special meet up via Zoom with my family so we can all 

celebrate.  

 

I have kept busy this week doing various tasks for school. I 

had a meeting via Zoom with the Head of Year 7 from 

Ashcombe. In the meeting I was telling him about the 

children going to Ashcombe and how impressed I had been 

this year with the positive attitude everyone had to 

learning. I have also continued to do a daily jog and managed 

to jog 8 miles on one day last week. I hope many of you will 

have seen my video message by now. There will be another 

one in a few weeks although it will probably be a little 

shorter! 

 

I hope you and your families continue to stay safe and well.  

 

Best Wishes, 

Mr Tinsley.  

 


